HauBler-Combe, Ulrich

Von: mattia.agostini@studenti.unitn.it im Auftrag von International UniTrento
<international@unitn.it>

Gesendet: Donnerstag, 5. Marz 2020 12:50

An: International UniTrento

Betreff: University of Trento - Update on the Coronavirus Situation

Dear Partners,

Given the current state of the worldwide health emergency, we feel that it is important to provide you with
updates regarding the Coronavirus situation in the area around the University of Trento.

Once again, we would like to emphasize that there has not been a case of the virus among students at the
University of Trento. Furthermore, the Province of Trento is among the majority of Italian provinces
minimally affected by the current circumstances.

Nevertheless, as a precautionary measure the Italian government issued a mandate yesterday requiring the
cancellation of all school and university classes on a national level from March 5th through March 15th
2020. Therefore, in compliance with this mandate the University of Trento is cancelling all classes during
these dates along with all schools and universities throughout Italy.

For relevant updates from the Italian government please see the folowing
website: https://www.esteri.it/mae/en/sala_stampa/archivionotizie/approfondimenti/farnesina-al-lavoro-per-
una-corretta-informazione-all-estero.html

The health and safety of all students at the University of Trento is our top priority and measures are being
implemented to enhance the hygienic conditions across our campus.

For advice on staying healthy, as well as for precise and verified updates regarding the University of
Trento's policy on the Coronavirus situation, we ask you to please consult the following
website: ://www.unitn.it/en/ateneo/87712/coronavirus

Regarding making up for university courses due to the cancellation, options such as e-learning are being
explored and if confirmed will be communicated as soon as possible.

Finally, if you have specific questions please feel to send us an e-mail or call: +39.0461.282980.
We will be constantly monitoring the situation and we will send further updates as the circumstances

evolve.

Sincerely,
The International Relations Team
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